
 

You may experience some trouble receiving a strong signal from your cell phone while in 
our School of Medicine Building. If you have an iPhone and need to place or receive calls 

while on our campus, we recommend using Apple’s “WiFi 
Calling” feature on your phone. This will allow you to 
connect to WiFi and receive a better signal.  

Note:  Must be supported by your carrier 

Follow the steps below to activate this feature.   
We apologize for this inconvenience! 

 

-Connect to our “UMMC_Public_Wi-Fi” network 

-IPhone – Settings>Phone>Wi-Fi Calling and tap the switch to turn on Wi-Fi Calling on This Phone.  
 
*After enabling, you’ll be asked to enter an address in order to appropriately route emergency calls – 
Update Emergency Address. 

You’re all set! 

 


